
Action Taken Report on the feedback 2022-23 

CKB Commerce College is pleased to present the Action Taken Report on the feedback received from 

students, alumni, and faculty regarding the curriculum delivery at CKB Commerce College Jorhat. The 

Curricular Aspects Committee diligently collected valuable insights, and the following actions have 

been undertaken to address the concerns and suggestions: 

Limited Curriculum Flexibility: 

The college, following the university-prescribed curriculum, has inherent limitations in making 

significant changes. 

Field Visits: 

Responding to student requests for field visits, a two-day field trip was organized by the Students 

Support and Progression Committee in collaboration with the Jorhat District Tourist Information 

Office on June 30th and July 1st, 2023, which included trips to various destinations such as Mudoijan 

Shri Shri Kamalabari Hakha Satra, Kohargaon, Kumargaon, Mesamari Beel, Triveni Sangam, Gibbon 

Wildlife Sanctuary, and the Thengal Cultural Centre and Museum. 

The program aimed at fostering a deeper understanding of the local environment with the theme 

'know your locality.' 

NCC, NSS, and other co-curricular activities continue to provide additional field study opportunities, 

enriching the overall learning experience for the students. 

 

Placement Drives: 

In response to alumni suggestions for more placement opportunities, the college has been regularly 

organizing job fairs within the campus to connect students with potential employers. 

Internship Opportunities: 

Addressing the need for internship opportunities, the college has adopted the newly drafted 

National Education Policy (NEP) structure, which emphasizes and facilitates internships as an integral 

part of the academic curriculum. 


